April 30, 2014
Lawrence Read, P.E.




Larry Read and Associates, Inc.
2430 Midtown, Suite C
Albuquerque, NM 87107
Re:
HME Specialists Office/Retail, Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 4-14-14 (A12D008C)


Dear Mr. Read,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-14-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  The site is nearing completion.  This is the plan to certify for release of Certificate of Occupancy.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
C:
e-mail

